
 

 
 
 
 
 
9th February 2024 
 
 
Deputy Dunkan Smith TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 

 

Dear Deputy Smith,  

 

Tallaght University Hospital (TUH) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the below Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister of Health. 

 
PQ ref 50613/23   
To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE consultants in emergency medicine 
based at Tallaght University Hospital in 2021, 2022 and to-date in 2023, in tabular 
form.      
 
Please see below table representing TUH response. 
 

 
 
Should you have any queries don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

2021 Wte 2022 Wte 2023 Wte

5 6 8


